
 
 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETINGS NOTICE OF CANCELATION 
 
Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Farmington City Planning Commission 
meetings of November 7, 2024 and November 21, 2024 will be cancelled.  
 
The meetings will be rescheduled for November 14th.  
 
 
DeAnn Carlile, City Recorder 
 
CERTIFICATE OF POSTING I hereby certify that the above notice and agenda were 
posted at Farmington City Hall, Utah Public Notice Website and the city website on 
October 30, 2024 DeAnn Carlile, City Recorder 
 


